
The Engineering department’s  EMV section recently handed over newly 

procured Earthmoving machines to the Mining team in SCM, in support of 

the implementation of the long term plan. The equipment which consist of 

PC600, PC210, PCR210, Dozer, Transvac suction units and associated silo bins.  

forms part of the 6th Bedrock Cleaning team that started up on 10 June 

2022.  

The handover that took place at the G100, was overseen by Elton Josea 

(Section Engineer - EMV) and Ngeno Mutilitha (Process Manager - Bedrock 

Cleaning).  

As we continue to do great things today, for a better tomorrow, we look   

forward to safely mining many square metres  to 2042 and beyond! 
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